CPP MINUTES

September 27, 2006

Present:  Cullen, Davidson, Fogarty, Heuring, Kamber, Marcy, Paul, Robertson, Rotter, Scarpati, Venturo, Vincelette, Wineberg
Excused:  Hadge

1. The Minutes of the September 13, 2006 CPP meeting were approved.

2. The Committee discussed a draft of a revised charge for CPP.  After suggested changes are made, it will be sent to the Steering Committee for their approval

3. CPP came to final agreement on the wording of the 4th principle to be added to the CPP Budget Response Principles and Process.  The 4th Principle is:  Preserve and enhance the College’s long-term financial well-being.  It was also decided that the sentence that introduced the original three principles should be modified by removing the phrase “in order of importance.”  The wording for the introductory sentence will now be:  The following Principles will serve to guide decision-making.  
4. CPP discussed and recommends to the Steering Committee the creation of a dedicated Schedule and Calendar Advisory Council, reporting to CPP, with representation from all three constituent groups (Faculty Senate, Staff Senate and SGA) to consider these issues.  
5. CPP considered a proposal to “rethink” the Planning Councils to make them more streamlined and flexible.  CPP agreed that the Planning Councils have two aims: 1)  Invite campus input to planning in the key institutional planning areas, and 2)  Provide a conduit for communication to key constituent groups about planning for the areas.  With these aims in mind CPP was asked to consider a recommendation asking planning officers to devise a mechanism for inviting campus input (on a regular basis) to planning with the following requirements: 1)  The group will be comprised of at least one representative chosen by each of the following three groups – Faculty Senate, Staff Senate and SGA.  These representatives would be charged  with bringing relevant information to and from their constituent groups; 2)  The group will meet at least 2x/semester; and 3) Each planning officer will submit an updated strategic plan to CPP annually.  CPP agreed with the proposed recommendation.  This recommendation will go to the Steering Committee at its next meeting.
6. The Committee discussed agenda items for the fall semester.  The October 11th CPP meeting will be devoted to a discussion of Graduate Education at TCNJ in light of the College’s Mission.

7. CPP members were asked to attend, if possible, one of the three forums on the College budget being held by President Gitenstein and Barbara Wineberg during the month of October.  
